
Dear Adam,

I refer to the new addition of the kitchen window set at 900 facing north into our back yard. We ask you consider 
removing or at least covering this window with a blind as it faces directly into the living, kitchen and lounge areas of 
our new renovation. With unobstructed south westerly aspects into the park I don't understand why the occupants 
need to look into our yard and living area. 
With the bedroom window facing north we note it has been changed to opaque although still sits at 1500 of the floor 
height in clear view of an average height adult being able to look directly into our living, kitchen and lounge areas of 
our new renovation. We ask that this window be set above eyeline of average adult, perhaps 1900 or higher.

Regards
Anthony 

Sent: 31/07/2022 6:37:57 PM
Subject: At Adam Croft re amended plans DA2022/0673 for 16 Coster St Frenchs Forest.


